
We are waiving change fees for travel impacted by COVID-19. This applies to all tickets purchased 

between March 1 and June 30, 2020. 

If your booking is eligible for a waiver, you can opt to move your travel dates and/or select a new 

destination up to 27/05/2021. Your unused ticket will be applied to your new flight, and in some 

instances, a fare difference will apply. If the new fare is higher, you will required to pay the 

difference. 


